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Princes Highway Corridor 
Upgrades  
Walkers Tin Hut Road - update and temporary closure  

    

 

We are upgrading the Princes Highway Corridor, from 
Meningie to the South Australian/Victorian border, to 
improve long term safety and efficiency for all road users. 
The $190 million Princes Highway Corridor program is jointly 
funded by the Australian (80%) and South Australian (20%) 
governments. 

What’s happening: 
Works at the junction of Walkers Tin Hut Road are underway. 
Pavement works are now required prior to completion.  

How this affects you 
Pavement works will start from Monday, 8 January 2024. During these 
works there will be changes to traffic conditions to keep everyone safe.  

Traffic on Princes Highway will be reduced to a single lane with onsite 
traffic controllers to control the direction of traffic. Outside of work hours 
traffic will be reopened to two lanes with speed restrictions in place.  

To safely facilitate works at the junction, access to Walkers Tin Hut 
Road will be closed from Monday 15 January 2024 with a detour in 
place until Saturday 20 January 2024. Access to Walkers Tin Hut 
Road (from Princes Highway) will remain closed outside of work hours, 
with access via Emerald Road. Please see detour map overleaf.  

Following completion of the pavement works, speed restrictions will 
remain in place until line marking is fully completed. You might also 
notice some odours, which is normal during asphalt work. 

No works will be undertaken between Friday 22 December 2023 
and Sunday 7 January 2024. Project completion at this location is 
expected in early February 2024, weather permitting. 

When 

Monday 8 January 2024 
until early February 2024 

Hours of operation 

Monday to Saturday  
6:30am - 5:30pm 

Where 

Princes Highway junction 
with Walkers Tin Hut 
Road, Millicent  
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For further information: 
• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/princes 
• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.an 
• Call 1300 794 880 

Walkers Tin Hut Road temporary closure and detour  
(from Monday 15 January 2024 until Saturday 20 January 2024) 
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